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Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

I pray my prayer letter finds each of you doing well for our Lord. Freda and I
have been staying close at home. We are trying to be careful wherever we go.
The Bible encourages us to, “Pray without ceasing,” 1 Thess. 5:17, and “Be careful
for nothing; but in every thing by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving let
your requests be made known unto God,” Phil. 4:6.

These are difficult days for churches, having to worship with live streaming or
services in parking lots and some in their auditoriums. You may say, “What can I
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Please remember to pray. Pray for missionaries who are serving the Lord in foreign countries.

[ have heard that, in many foreign countries, missionaries are having to stay in their homes and not get
out. I have also heard that many of the missionaries are now beginning to leave and fly home. Pray for
us and our BEAMS missionaries. We really appreciate your prayers. I am hoping that soon we will be
able to travel to update churches on BEAMS, to present the need missionaries have for Bibles, and to
get new churches involved.

Pray that soon we can start mailing boxes of Bibles to missionaries on the foreign fields. For over
two months, we have not been able to mail boxes of Bibles because foreign countries have closed and
are not receiving packages from the U.S.

[ would appreciate your praying for Freda and for me. I have recently had cataract surgery. I had
wonderful results with my right eye, but my left eye has not been so good. At the writing of this letter,
I cannot see very well out of my left eye. The doctor says that I have corneal edema, and that it will
take a month or longer for the swelling to go down. We pray for a good outcome. Each day brings a
small bit of improvement.

God has blessed BEAMS with some wonderful missionaries. I want to encourage you to pray for
them.

Come Visit the Biblical Heritage Exhibit
We have one of the best exhibits on the history of the Bible. It is are open Monday-Friday,
9 am-12 pm and Monday-Friday, 1-4 pm by appointment only. You can learn much about your Bible.

Thank You

We want to thank you for your faithful prayers and support for us and for the BEAMS Bible
ministry. We love you and are praying for you.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



